Sept. 16, 2004

Highlands Neighborhood General Meeting.  Maintenance Center, 915 8th St.

President Ken Nash presiding.

Officers attending: 

Vice President  - Bob Kamuda ; Secretary - Karen Story; Treasurer – Julia Hungerford

Board members: Steve Hager, Teresa Muro

Dept. of Transportation: Denise Cieri (main contact person), Wendy Taylor, Lawrence Spurgeon (noise expert), Todd Merkens, Ginette Lalonde, Jim Laughlin

The meeting convened at 7:00 pm.

I. Six representatives from the Washington State Dept. of Transportation presented an update on the 405 widening project, with an emphasis on noise impacts, and plans for noise walls in our neighborhood

· The environmental study documents are done

· See the October issue of the Kirkland Courier for additional details (available at KirklandHighlands.org)

II. Dave Ramsay, City Manager, was to give his “Talk about town”, but he had to leave before the DOT discussion concluded.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00.

